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Dear NRC, 
My name is Kelly Lundeen. I write to you from Wisconsin as someone who cares about the 
community and environment around the Churchrock spill and living with the wastes from 
uranium mines. 
It is unacceptable to move the uranium mine wastes onto a tailings pile in the same area. The 
waste needs to be moved off Navajo Nation completely to another site where there has been 
fully-informed consent to accept the waste. The Red Water Pond Road Community Association 
has repeatedly asked for this after bearing the brunt of the wastes and spill in their community. 
You should be embarrassed for pretending not to hear them. 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Lundeen 
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